
VILLAGE OF NORTH BARRINGTON

MINUTES OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE
VILLAGE OF NORTH BARRINGTON, HELD ON OCTOBER 30, 1965, AT
THE VILLAGE OFFICE, 114 MOHAWK DRIVE, IN SAID VILLAGE. 

10:00 A.M. PRESENT: Trustees Cutler, Forrest, Keagy, Krumlinde, Schulke
and Urick. President Anderson - Clerk Scharfenberg.

ABSENT: None

ALSO
PRESENT: J. A. Denker, Deputy Building Officer.

The President advised that this special meeting was called to consider the

resubdivision of the Charles Miller Winfield Lane Subdivision on Kimberly

Road by Michael J. Graft. The new subdivision will be renamed "Pembroke

on Kimberly".	 The Plan Commission has approved the proposed subdivision

on a legal basis as it meets the requirements and regulations under

Subdivision Regulation Ordinance No. 13.

After discussion Trustee Cutler moved that no action be taken by the Board

at this meeting, to enable the trustees to visit the site and further study

the proposal, for presentation at the next regular Board meeting.

Seconded by Trustee Schulke and passed unanimously.

11:00 A. M, - meeting adjourned.
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